
Dear Parents, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming PTA Fundraiser! 

Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023 

Time: 5:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

Location: School Gymnasium 

Join us for an evening of fun, food, and fundraising to support our school programs. Your 

participation makes a difference! 

Please RSVP by April 10, 2023, to let us know if you will be attending. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 

The PTA Committee 


